
Planning applications can be viewed on the Council’s website within Planning Online at: 
http://www.eastlothian.gov.uk/site/scripts/documents.php?categoryID=200192 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF THE MEETING OF  
THE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

 
 TUESDAY 5 JUNE 2018, 10.00 am 

COUNCIL CHAMBER, TOWN HOUSE, HADDINGTON 
 

 
Agenda of Business 

 
Apologies 
 
Declarations of Interest 
Members should declare any financial and non-financial interests they have in the 
items of business for consideration, identifying the relevant agenda item and the 
nature of their interest. 
 
1. Minutes for Approval: Planning Committee, 1 May 2018 (pages 1-4) 
 
2. Planning Application No.17/00917/PPM: Planning permission in principle for 

residential development with associated infrastructure, landscaping and 
engineering works – north east of Cowpits Road, Whitecraig (pages 5-22) 

 
3. Planning Application No.18/00205/P: Alterations to and change of use of 

restaurant, gym, swimming pool facilities and function suites to nursing home 
and associated works – Quayside, 131 New Street, Musselburgh (pages 23-
28) 
 
Note - this application was called off the Scheme of Delegation List by Councillor Williamson 
for the following reason: the application proposes a major change of use for the existing facility 
which would result in the loss of a leisure/restaurant and functions venue. Given (a) the 
strategic location of the building at Fisherrow Harbour where regeneration plans and action are 
well underway; and (b) the amount of local opposition voiced through representations made by 
local umbrella organisations on behalf of the many individual groups who have an interest in 
the harbour area and in encouraging visitors to the area and to Musselburgh in general, I feel 
that the Planning Committee should be given the opportunity to consider the application.    

 
4. Planning Application No.18/00396/P: Erection of storage shed (class 6) – land 

adjacent to the Harbour, Victoria Road, North Berwick (pages 29-34) 
 

Note - this application was called off the Scheme of Delegation List by Councillor Goodfellow 
for the following reason: the applicant appears to have given reasonable locational and 
requirement justification for this application and I feel whether this application is justified should 
be decided by committee due to its potential economic importance.   

 
Angela Leitch  
Chief Executive  
John Muir House 
Haddington   

 
29 May 2018 


